
Weekly Update: 05/03/2021

Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends.

Long-term Care

Our weekly testing has identified one staff person who has tested positive. The staff person has been

notified and is following quarantine protocol. In addition, all appropriate precautions are being taken to

mitigate spread. We are following the guidance from the CDC, Maryland Department of Health, and

Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services regarding appropriate actions to protect all residents and

staff.

Assisted Living

Our weekly testing has identified one staff person who has tested positive. The staff person has been

notified and is following quarantine protocol. In addition, all appropriate precautions are being taken to

mitigate spread. We are following the guidance from the CDC, Maryland Department of Health, and

Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services regarding appropriate actions to protect all residents and

staff.


